
REQUEST FOR
PROPOSALS (RFP)

COLLIER TOWNSHIP
UPDATE ZONING

ORDINANCE, ZONING
DISTRICT MAP

AND SUBDIVISION AND
LAND DEVELOPMENT

ORDINANCE
The  Township  of  Collier,
Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania  is  requesting
proposals  from  qualified
consultants with experience in
municipal  planning  and  land
use  regulation  to  undertake
the  preparation  and
completion of updates to the
Township  Zoning  Ordinance,
Zoning  District  Map  and
Subdivision  and  Land
Development Ordinance. The
review of the Ordinances shall
include  consideration  of  the
requirements  of  the  PA
Municipalities Planning Code,
recommendations  to
implement  the  Township’s
Comprehensive  Plan  and
editorial  revisions.   Seven  (7)
copies of the sealed proposal
clearly  labeled  “Land  Use
Ordinance  Update  Proposal”
must  be  received  by  the
Collier  Township  Zoning
Officer no later than 3:00 P.M.
prevailing  time on  March  3,
2025. The proposal should be
delivered or mailed to:

Robert Caun
Collier Township Zoning

Officer
2418 Hilltop Road
Presto, PA 15142

Any  contact  for  additional
information can be made to
Robert Caun, Township Zoning
Officer at (412) 279-2525.


